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Dear Commissioner Schafer, 

 

I was looking for your campaign finance reports on the County Clerk's website and couldn't find any for 

2008. I'm assuming that you filed no reports because you got a waiver, which means that you received 

and spent no more than $1000. However, I also found on the Secretary of State's website that you 

received $1000 from the UAW Michigan V-PAC on 7/14/2008. If that is the only contribution you received, 

you are under the limit for the waiver, but if you received as little as a dollar more - even if it was a loan 

from yourself - you are, as I understand it, required to report.  

 

I am new at this and I may not correctly understand the Campaign Finance Act. Can you clarify this 

matter for me? 

 

Steve Harry 

323-3897 (Lansing) 


